
 

 

 

 

 

 

A Community Input Meeting will be held on Thursday, February 27, 2014 from 5:00 p.m. until 7:00 p.m 

to discuss a proposed subdivision located on the TC&I Timber Company, LLC tract (Chatham County 

Parcel  Number 2177), located to the northwest of and adjacent to the existing Briar Chapel community.  

The meeting will be held at the Offices of Bradshaw & Robinson, LLP in the historic Hall-London House 

at 128 Hillsboro Street, Pittsboro, NC 27312.  The open house will run for two hours but you are welcome 

to arrive and depart at any time during the open house.   The proposed Conservation Subdivision will 

consist of approximately 129 lots on 132 acres, with an average lot size of 6,000 to 7,000 square feet.  At 

least 40% of the acreage will be designated as Conservation Space, of which at least 80% will be 

preserved as Natural Space.  Lots are proposed to be served by Chatham County water and Briar Chapel 

Utilities wastewater service.  A representative will be available to answer any questions there may be, and 

all interested parties are encouraged to attend to offer feedback.  The location of the property to be 

subdivided, detailed directions to the meeting site, and the proposed development plan are available 

below.  Please contact Nicolas P. Robinson at (919) 542-2400 for more information.       

 
  


